
Our Gosforth Voices & Band groups meet on Wednesdays 
from 3:45-4:45pm. It's a fantastic opportunity to make music

with others and meet new friends from other schools!
 We perform several times through the year too.

 

To join us, scan the QR code to 
find out more or visit our website: 

GOSFORTHGOSFORTH
VOICES & BANDVOICES & BAND

Do you enjoy singing and
making music?

www.musicpartnershipnorthnewcastle.co.uk/ensembles

http://www.musicpartnershipnorthnewcastle.co.uk/ensembles
http://www.musicpartnershipnorthnewcastle.co.uk/ensembles


Gosforth Voices is a choir aimed towards children in Years 3 & 4,
meeting at Grange First School. It’s a fantastic way to make new
friends from other schools, develop confidence in singing and
learn new songs. 

Gosforth Band is a mixed instrumental ensemble designed for
children from Year 3 up to Year 8. We rehearse at Archibald First
School. It’s open to complete beginners right through to
experienced players. We get together to learn new pieces and
develop as musicians, gaining valuable musicianship skills and a
good sense of ensemble. 

Watch out for our workshops coming to your school in September!
Sessions begin on Wednesday 20th September for Voices and
Wednesday 27th September for Band and usually run fortnightly,
with voices rehearsals one week and band rehearsals the other.

For more information and to sign up, please see our website:
www.musicpartnershipnorthnewcastle.co.uk/ensembles. 

http://www.musicpartnershipnorthnewcastle.co.uk/ensembles

